
Friday 8th March 2024 

Sebert Wood Primary School 
Parent/Carer Update  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This week we celebrated World Book Day, focusing on reading for pleasure. Pupils shared their favourite 

stories with one another and older pupils read to younger. We recorded our version of ‘What a 

Wonderful World’ which can be viewed online here- https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=s2Yyb3QOvEU 

The book fair was well attended by all year groups and we are delighted to say that £696 has been raised 

for the school to spend on new books! Our school council will be helping to choose some new additions 

to our library.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope everybody enjoys the FoSWS discos which will take place this evening. As always, the FoSWS 

team have worked tirelessly behind the scenes to organise what will be a fantastic event for the children. 

Have a great weekend,  

Mr James Tottie and Mr Jamie Winch 

The book cover competition proved to be 

incredibly popular, with so many 

wonderful entries filling a whole wall in our 

hall. The judges had the difficult task of 

deciding on the overall winners. 

Congratulations to Marcie (Rec), Idris (Y2), 

Sophia (Y3), Effie (Y4), Lucy (Y5) and Tanya 

(Y6) who were rewarded with a £5 book 

voucher for their brilliant efforts.  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=s2Yyb3QOvEU
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Dates for your Diary 

11th- 15th March     British Science Week 

Fri 15th March     Comic Relief Day – wear something sporty and red 

Tues 19th March    Active Travel Tuesday- walk, cycle or scoot to school 

Fri 22nd March                                                FoSWS Quiz  

Mon 25th March     Year 5 Keymaster Production 1 

Wed 27th March     Year 5 Keymaster Production 2 

 
 

 

Dance Festival 

 
Aila C and Izzie B (Y6) won a silver medal for their character duet 
in the Suffolk Dance Festival recently.  
Aila, Izzie and Isabella H (Y6) also won a bronze medal in their 
ballet quartet. An amazing effort, well done girls! 
 

Times Tables Rock Stars Battle 

 
As predicted the seemingly unbeatable Year 4 won the battle this week with a 20,000 points advantage 

over second placed Year 2. Well done to all those pupils that took part. 

 

 

Comic Relief- Fit Friday- 15th March 

Next Friday, pupils can wear something red and sporty as we combine 

our fundraising for Comic Relief with the termly ‘Fit Friday’. The physical 

activity for pupils across the school will involve a fitness challenge. 

 

 

British Science Week 2024 

Next week we will be marking British Science Week with a range of learning activities 

planned. This includes years 4, 5 and 6 visiting Sybil Andrews to take part in fun, 

practical experiments, as well as Mr Crookes, a parent who works in the STEM 

(science, technology, engineering and maths) industry, coming in to explain how he 

uses science in his occupation. The official British Science Week website contains lots 

of inspirational stories for young people, challenging the stereotypes of what a 

scientist is like. https://www.britishscienceweek.org/smashing-stereotypes/ 
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